
Give Back in 2020 - Take the Census! 
Every ten years, the Constitution requires a count of everyone in our nation. The next count, 
or census, begins in March 2020 and includes everyone. The Census is a gift that gives for 10 
years through the millions of federal funding for our schools, healthcare, road projects, and 
affordable housing based on your census counts.  

Look for a special mailer from the Census Bureau in March - when the time comes, 
participating in the census will be fast, easy and safe. There are just ten questions and you 
can respond online in 13 languages. The information you provide is confidential and cannot 
be shared with any other government agency. 

However, you may be wondering – who should be included on your Census form?  

From 1 day to over 100 years old, Everyone Counts!  

• Anyone that lives and sleeps most of the time in your home should be counted. Any
immigration status, any age, and any related and non-related resident counts.

• If you have a student at college, they will be counted by their college if they live in on-
campus housing, or should count themselves online or by mail at their off-campus
housing address.

• If you have a family member that lives in a group setting, the facility will count him or her.

Visit loudoun.gov/2020census to learn more about why Everyone Counts!
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